
 

28 February 2020  
 
 
Dear Parents  
 

New Build Information Evening - Thursday 12 March 2020  
 
I am delighted to be able to inform you that we are now reaching the final stages of planning for the 
move across to our brand new school building in Fernwood, Newark and would therefore like to take 
this opportunity to invite you and your child(ren) to attend a New Build Information Evening at our 
Toot Hill site on Thursday 12 March.  
 
The event will take place in The Curve (Toot Hill College) from 18:30 – 19:30 and will provide 
information about:  
 

 An exclusive ‘first look’ opportunity for all current students and parents  
 Our provisional ‘move-in’ date and plans for decanting   
 Bus routes, fare information and bus passes  

 
I would also like to take this opportunity to advise that in support of our anticipated move, the Trust 
Board of Directors have approved two additional INSET days for The Suthers School. These will take 
place on Friday 3 April 2020 and Monday 20 April 2020. This means that school will be closed to 
pupils on these dates. Term 5 will therefore begin on Tuesday 21 April. I hope that this provides 
sufficient notice to make necessary arrangements for childcare and supervision and thank you in 
anticipation of your support for these additional days of school closure.  
 
In order to assist with preparations for the event on the 12 March, it would be very helpful if you 
could please RSVP by completing the attached reply slip by Monday 9 March.  
 
I look forward to welcoming you to this event which marks an exciting and historic development for 
each and every member of our school community.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Mr Andrew Pettit  
Head of School  


